
March 2016 Newsletter 

Central Connecticut  Woodturners 

A Chapter of the American Association of Woodturners 

Dedicated to the Advancement of Woodturning 

 

NEXT MEETING—April 26th  Starting at 6:30pm 

Where—Connecticut Valley School of Woodworking 

249 Spencer St, Manchester  

 

Meeting Demo 

 Al Celelecz will be demoing  

 

 

 

March Meeting Notes 

• Motion was made and passed to allow board members to authorize normal expenses and 

external events  

• Members only area of website is now working 

• Representative from  Klingspor sandpaper came to the meeting, a group buy is possible at a 

later date 

 

 

 

 

 

April Meeting Agenda 

• Ocean State Woodturners are searching for demonstrators for the year 

• Bosch Router Raffle Tickets are still for available, router to be raffled off at the April 

meeting 



Upcoming Events  

April 24th —OPEN SHOP at Jim Kepharts shop.   

If you would like to attend please email or call Jim. 

jimkephart@aol.com  860-643-9431 

 

Pen Turning Events 

June 11th—Lebanon Historical Society, 10am- 3pm 

September 18th—West Hartford Art league  

October 22nd—Lisbon Community Center, 9am- 3pm 

 

Meeting Demo 

Jim Kephart demonstrated spindle turning techniques   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Show and Yell 

Elizabeth Pasieka                     Rich Stoddard                               Dan Merlo                               Eric Holmquist 

 David Kohanski                          George Upton                               Joe Doran                                  Jim Kephart 

            Dayton Stimson                         Ken Guarneri 

 

           Ed Migliaro 


